
Newsletter November 2022 

 

• This morning our entertainment is the popular country singer John Grant. This will be 

followed by the Buddies Sensory Stroll , a 30 minute walk around the village, led by 

Ann, David and Denise. 

 

• Happy Birthday this month to David Anson, Carolyn Robbins, Terry Woods, Lilian 

Dolling, Tony Mundin, Sue Dale, Graham Robinson, Maureen Sullivan, Richard Green 

and David Johnson. 

 

 

• Thursday November 10th, lunch at Pennells Garden Centre – meet at 11.30am for 

lunch at 12.00 noon. Today is the last chance to put your names on our list to go. 

 

• Did you know that you may be entitled to a discount of up to 50% off your water 

bill? Anglian Water offer “Extra Care Support”, based on your personal finances etc. 

If you think you may be eligible contact their Extra Care Support team on 0800 169 

3630, or complete their Extra Care assessment form on line. 

 

 

• The Alzheimer’s Society have reopened their offices in Lincoln and hold a Dementia 

Café on the first and third Friday of each month. See our notice board for more 

details. 

 

• Do you like listening to popular “old songs” on the radio? You can tune in to M4D 

Radio on line and listen to lots of your favourite songs from their playlist, or ask your 

Alexa to “open m4d Radio”. 

 

 

• Our Christmas Party this year is on Tuesday 13th December , here in the Village Hall. 

The party will be from 1.00pm to 3.00pm, doors open at 12.30pm. If you would like 

to attend , please make sure your name is on the list. 

 

• On Thursday 20th it’s Adele with Exercise to Music. 

 

 

• Next month on Thursday 3rd December it’s Adele with a special Christmas Fun 

Session, party games, singing and fun,  and on the 13th it’s our Christmas Party. There 

will be no meeting on Thursday 17th December. 

 

• Thought for the month - 

Knowledge is like underwear. It is useful to have it, but not necessary to show off. 


